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WRITTEN QUESTION P-1521/02
by Ioannis Averoff (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Environmental effects of the construction of hydroelectric projects in the Epirus area

In its answer to my question P-3174/01 (13 November 2001)1 concerning the environmental effects of 
the construction of hydroelectric projects in the Epirus area, the Commission states that it would send 
a letter to the Greek authorities requesting information, in the light of which it would examine the 
alleged incompatibility of the projects with a number of Community provisions.

What was the Greek authorities' answer and what was the Commission's assessment thereof?  
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